
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FSW Health & Safety reps work hard to ensure that your 
health and safety is a priority.  They are there to help, so 
make sure “your voice is heard” with all you concerns 

about health and safety and encourage your co-workers to 
do the same. Health and safety is our 

PRIORITY! 

Not on the committee for health and safety? Want to make a 
difference in making safety a priority first in the workplace.  

Join us we meet once a month email us @ 
fswhealthsafety@aol.com or by call 585-328-7170 

 

 

Safety is the Priority                                                                 
La Seguridad es la Prioridad 

Health and Safety Federation of Social Workers CWA/IUE Local 381 

Health and Safety 

Federation of Social Workers 
CWA/IUE Local 381 

 
167 Flanders Street D-12 

Rochester, NY 14619 

Phone: 585-328-7170 
Fax: 585-328-6120 

 
Email:fswhealthsafety@aol.com 

Your health and safety rep is: 

I.Geena Cruz, Chair & Jeanne Filipowski, Co Chair 

Building Safety, Sheila Rivera           IR/PNG Martha Long 

Workplace Violence, Geena Cruz    Field Safety Jeanne Filipowski 

 


